
 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE, OCTOBER 30, 2020 END 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

UPDATED CONVENIENCE SITE HOURS 
 

Franklin County, October 30, 2020: With the ending of Daylight Savings Time on 

November 1 for this year, Franklin County Convenience Sites will close at 6:00pm 

beginning Monday, November 2, 2020. All sites are open during these hours on 

Monday, Tuesday, Wednesday, Friday and Saturday, with the exception of the 

Timberlake Road site, which is open on Thursday as well. The updated schedule 

(7:00am-6:00pm) will be observed until Monday, March 15, 2021 when Daylight 

Savings Time resumes. For reference, the schedule can be located online at 

https://www.franklincountync.us/services/solid-waste.  

 

For additional information, please contact Lee Bodenhamer, Solid Waste Director at 

(919) 496-5002. 

 

Franklin County Government is committed to effective and innovative public services for 
all Franklin County citizens and businesses. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

MEDIA CONTACT:  
Lee Bodenhamer 
Solid Waste Director 
Phone: (919) 496-5002 
lbodenhamer@franklincountync.us  
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